
 

 

 
 
 
Eskom Holdings SOC Limited  Reg No 2002/015527/06 

 

The Director  
 
 
NOTIFICATION TO REQUEST EA AMENDMENT: PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF A 
DOUBLE CIRCUIT 132KV POWERLINE AND DENOVA 132/11 SUBSTATION WITHIN THE 
STELLENBOSCH LOCAL MUNICIPALITY IN THE WESTERN CAPE PROVINCE - REFERENCE 
NUMBER: 14/12/16/3/3/1/1290 
 
 
The Environmental Authorisation (EA) issued for the afore-mentioned project on 02 July 2015 

(Reference Number: 14/12/16/3/3/1/1087), refers. This letter serves to notify the Department of 

Environmental Affairs (DEA) of Eskom’s request for an extension of Environemental Authorisation 

validity. The current EA expires on the 02 July 2020. The following is enclosed in this letter; 

1. Completed APPLICATION FORM FOR AMENDMENT OF AN ENVIRONMENTAL 

AUTHORISATION. 

2. Certified copy of Environmental Authorisation 

   

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mmei Matjuda 
 
ENVIRONMENTAL PRACTITIONER: LAND DEVELOPMENT 
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The Director  Date: 10 February 2020 

Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA)   
Department of Environmental Affairs 
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